
Waterbury Cemetery Commission 

March 17, 2015 meeting minutes 

Present:  John Woodruff, Betty Jones, Barbara Walton, Jack Carter 

Guest:  Bill Morse 

Minutes of February 3rd meeting approved 

Hope Cemetery.  Majority of the meeting dealt with Bill reporting about 

Waterbury Cemetery Association (Hope Cemetery).  He presented 

financials of the Association accounts.  He is ready to hold a meeting 

with Association members to discuss disbanding the Association and 

turn assets and liabilities over to the Town.  Warning the meeting will 

take place soon with notice in the Waterbury Record and Front Porch 

Forum. 

It was agreed to contract with Darrel Draper again this year for mowing  

and trimming grounds of the cemetery.  He will not open graves.  The 

Association will make the monthly payments until the Town takes over. 

Bill will talk to Sam Parks about some of the particulars of the 

Associations that need clarification. 

Bill will attend April meeting along with Chad Ummel. 

No other business was discussed. 

Meeting adjourned at 5:05 pm.  Next meeting April 7, 4:00pm, second 

floor conference room of Steele Block. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jack Carter 



 


